
REQUIREMENTS FOR STATEWIDE MOBILE FOOD UNIT PLAN REVIEW 

1. Complete the plumbing plan application with a riser diagram as per the requirements in the diagram below 
and in accordance with the Kentucky State Plumbing Code. The review fee for completed plans (submitted 
in triplicate) is $100.  Plans are to be delivered to 1051 Whipple Court, Lexington, KY between 8:00 and 
9:30 AM (Monday – Friday, excluding holidays).  Plumbing plan approval may take up to three days. 

2. A licensed plumber must apply for the plumbing permit. 
3. Once plans are approved, the food truck may be brought to the 1051 Whipple Court between 8:00 and 9:30 

AM (Monday – Friday, excluding holidays) for the plumbing inspection. 
4. Food trucks with cooking equipment (fryers, grills, etc.) must be inspected by the Office of the Fire 

Marshal. The Fire Marshal inspections are done by appointment only on Tuesdays and Thursdays between 
8:00 and 9:30am at 1051 Whipple Court.  

5. Food truck inspections may be completed the same day as the Fire Marshal inspection if the food truck is 
fully operational with hot and cold running water, electricity, food equipment is within required temperature 
range, and other requirements are met in accordance with the Guidelines for Mobile Food Units.   

6. If you have questions please call 859-899-4263 or 859-231-9791. 

 


